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Attendees learned how they can address the needs of patients with various disabilities. Simulation 

devices were used so they could experience some aspects of multiple disabilities. 

 

To request additional information about this PowerPoint Presentation, please contact me via phone at 

507-317-2938 or by email at bbartos907ak@gmail.com. 
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